
The Honorable Jim Strickland  

Mayor, City of  Memphis 

& 

Paul A. Young  

Director, HCD 

& 

Neighborhood Housing Opportunities Management, Inc. 
 

Cordially invite you to the Open House 

of   

Calvary Creek Subdivision 

3685 and 3689 Natalie Drive 
 

Wednesday, November 8, 2017 

11:00 a.m. 
Located off  Frayser-Raleigh Road  

 
 
 

 


